From: Marcia MacLeod

Sent: 26 April 2023 11:44
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Planning Application 2023/1454/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Sirs:

I have only just become aware that developers plan to include underground parking in their
proposed new development on the Blackburn Road site. I understand comments should have
been received by now - but I am writing to say I strongly object to any parking provision, on
the basis that Camden Council will not allow Landsec to include parking in it's 02 site
development, where it will be badly needed if residents are to benefit from any retail and/or
medical centre provision.

Marcia MacLeod



